October 12th, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

| am writing to you on behalf of Mulroy College Parents’ Association. My name is Tony McCarry,
and | am the current Chairperson of the Parents’ Association. | have been involved since my
children began their education in Mulroy College and | have found it to be very beneficial to me
in understanding how the school community works together.

It was not possible to hold our annual AGM last year due to government restrictions , however
the elected committee members agreed to continue in the roles and meetings were held online
following Public Health advice. The Parents’ Association was very active in reaching out to
families in our community and were vital in supporting Senior Management and the school
community in managing the school.

The purpose of my letter to you is to encourage you to become involved in some way in the
Parents’ Association of Mulroy College. The school and Parents’ Association have a strong

bond working closely with each other over the course of the academic school year. Meetings are
held about 6 times throughout the year. There is no onus on committee members to take on
elected roles, many committee members are involved for different reasons. For some
parents/guardians they wish to get involved in the various initiatives organised by the Parents’
Association, for others they wish to play a role in reviewing policies and discussing current
issues relevant to school life for their children. For all they welcome the connection with others -
parents/guardians in our school community.

If you are willing to become involved as a member on the Parents’ Association committee
please complete the expression of interest form included here by Friday 15th October, 2021.
It is important for our children and the school community that we continue in the tradition of a
strong Parents’ Association. We are really pleased when we have new parents join our
committee each year.



At 8pm on Wednesday, 20th October, 2021 we will hold our AGM online. For parents/guardians
who complete the expression of interest form an invitation shall be forwarded to you to join a
Google Meet. At the meeting we will elect committee members to different roles for the year
ahead.

The Parents’ Association of Mulroy College looks forward to hearing from you and helping us
build on the successes of our school community. | take this opportunity of wishing you and your
family all the best over the coming academic year.

Link:
https://forms.gle/CrjwWfd6f2GyvcuK8

Yours faithfully,
Tony McCarry

Chairperson
Mulroy College Parents’ Association



